


















































Once the application has been submitted it will be reviewed by the state and if complete you 
will be emailed a copy of the license to the email submitted on the application. If the 
application has any deficiencies, you will be notified by email. If the deficiency requires an 
attachment to the application, reference our tutorial on “Attaching a Deficiency to an 
Application”




